Culinary Advisory Committee Meeting
Culinary Classroom 182
Minutes -10/2/23

Meeting attendees are:
Laura lee Martin
Justin Thomason
Marie Kim

Lizi Rosenberg
The meeting was called to order at 5:45 p.m.
Everyone got to see and test food items that will be offered in the new cafe.
There was discussion about the use of the equipment.
Everyone still felt that running the cafe with the Culinary II students was the way to go.
Chef asked everyone what they thought was needed to open the cafe. The consensus was that a
register was needed. It was discussed what that should look like. Laura Lee and the group
agreed. Justin said to let him know what register is decided upon so that he could offer his

experience with various register types.

The question was raised about paper goods for service in the cafe. Justin said he knew of a guy
who could work with small orders and that he would send that information to Chef Spanierman.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.



